
Sacred Heart 

Christmas 

Concert Night 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our school year is drawing to a close, and in the celebration of Christmas, 
Sacred Heart would like to invite your family to our school community Christmas 
Concert and Community Thank You Night! Please bring along your Santa hats, 
picnic rugs, camping chairs (for the BBQ) and your best singing voices! 

Wednesday 11th December 2019 School Hall 
Christmas Concert commencing from 6pm 
Thank You Gathering from 7pm (BBQ, Salads, icy poles and drinks) 
Showbags and our Fete Writing Books will be available for sale. 

The children will be working hard over the coming weeks to learn their class 
carols. All children are expected to attend and are asked to be dropped off to 
their classrooms at 5:40pm on the evening of the concert. Most classes wear a 
small item of costuming. A SZapp notice will be sent advising of this shortly. 

There is a small cost for this event, simply to cover our costs 
and as a way to say thank you to the community. We will not be 
issuing payment vouchers due to the busyness of the night. Any 
monies raised above our budget will be donated to the St 
Vincent de Paul Christmas Appeal. For many people, Christmas 
is a joyful time of year. However, the sad reality is that many 
Australian families are living in poverty, but your support can 
make a difference. St Vincent de Paul Buckets will be scattered 
around on the night. For catering purposes, please return the 
below form by Wednesday 4th December 2019 

We look forward to sharing a fun filled night celebrating the wonderful year we have had as 
community! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name of eldest child __________________________________ Class _____________ 

Number of people attending the Christmas Concert (not including K-6 students):  ________ 

Number of people attending the BBQ:  ___   @ $2 per person   TOTAL ENCLOSED $______ 

For catering purchases, please return completed    Qkr paid 
form and money by Wednesday 4th December. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Volunteers 

As always, parent help is required to make this day a success. Please come along to help, even if 

only for a short time between 5.30pm and 8.00pm. 

5.30-6.00 prep   6.00-7.00 BBQ assist (dash out to see your child)   

 7.00-7.30 food    7.30-8.00 pack up 

Name:_____________________ Phone:______________________  

 

 


